
Trotter Heads Back to Michigan for the Superspeedway
Denver, NC. (August 18, 2021) - The ARCA Menards Series will continue its 2021 season this Saturday with
the Henry Ford Health System 200 at Michigan International Speedway. This will be Gracie Trotter’s 7th race
out of 10 that she will be in for the ARCA Menards Series. She will be driving the No. 25 Mobil 1 Toyota
Camry for Venturini Motorsports.

This will be Gracie’s 3rd time racing on a superspeedway this season, but it doesn’t seem like a normal
superspeedway to her. “Even though Michigan (Michigan International Speedway) is a 2-mile track, it doesn’t
act like the other superspeedways I’ve been to. I have heard from a few drivers that the drafting is a little
different, you have to figure out how to deal with a lot of dirty air when you are behind someone. Unlike
Daytona and Talladega, you can move around a lot from groove to groove,” she said. Gracie is prepared and
excited to race another superspeedway. “I’ve been spending some time on the racing simulator preparing for
Michigan and it seems like a fun track. I also know it’s a multi-groove track and some of my favorite tracks I
have been to are multi-groove.”

In her past two Superspeedway races, Gracie got in wrecks and was not able to finish on the lead lap at either
track. She plans to make this race different than the other two. “This weekend at Michigan my goal is to finish
all the laps and come home with a clean nose and good finish,” Trotter said. She has also set goals for the rest of
the season. “My goals are to learn as much as I can at these races so I can take my knowledge back to these
places in 2022.”

Gracie is focused on having her best Superspeedway race of the season and is looking to get her first win of the
season at Michigan International Speedway. Practice will start at 4 p.m. and the race will start at 6 p.m., (All
times ET). Gracie’s race can be seen on MAVTV this Friday, August 20th, at 6:00 p.m. ET.
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